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The following questions relate to the areas we are working on over the next year. Talk to your children about them.  

What apparatus have you used to help you 
with maths?   (Dienes, two-colour counters, 
straws, Numicon, bottle tops, lollipop sticks, 
conkers, pinecones). 
 
Have you taught someone else how to solve 
a maths problem? 
 
What maths have you seen in the real world?  
(Bus timetables, symmetry, angles, reflec-
tion, prices on menus). 
 
How have you used a Growth Mindset to 
help you with your learning? 
 
Can you tell me about a maths problem or 
investigation you have carried out this week? 
 
Have you practised your times tables and 
number bonds this week?  Has Big Maths or 
Mathletics helped you? 
 
Can you tell me about your maths learning 
this week?   
 
 
 

Have you been on Frog or the school website 
this week? 
 
Show me your class' achievements/class 
page on Frog - what's new this week ? 

 
How has ICT helped you with your  
learning this week? 
 
Are you aware of your digital footprint? Do 
you consider the implications of posting  
pictures/comments online? 
 
Have you used the Chromebooks or iPads 
this week? What for? Did it help? How? 
 
Name something new you have learned in 
your ICT lesson this week? 
 
Can you use the internet to safely find infor-
mation? 
 
Do you know what to do if you see anything 
that upsets you online? 

Tell me about the book you are reading  
independently?  
What about you the book your class is  
reading?  
What genres do you enjoy most?   
Do you prefer a digital  book  or a paper 
book? 
What do you do when you stumble across an 
unfamiliar word?  
How do you work out its meaning?  
 
How do you learn your spelling rule/patterns 
every week?  
What approach works for you?  
How can Read, Write, Inc help? 
 
What are you doing to improve your  
handwriting? What do you need to do to get 
a pen licence? 
What have you written that you are really 
proud of?  
Have you had any writing published on  
Pobble?  How many views has your piece 
had? 
What do you do when you have to ‘think 
pink?’ 
Tell me about your next steps in writing? 


